enjoyed a well-deserved break. I am very much looking forward to teaching the children again and seeing the progress they are making. Class6b are focusing on the BFG in English and starting a new class novel in Guided reading called The Hodgeheg. Developing a love of reading is one of my aims and passions in class but it is also important that children read at home three times a week and bring their reading records to school signed by an adult.



This term in class we are learning about...

Our topic for this term is 'Blue Abuss'

We will be developing our art skills by sketching different creatures then create clay sculptures from our favourite one. We will earn about the work of artist Sir Antony Gormley and write reviews about his Another Place Sculpture. I geography we will broaden our skills of map reading, use globes and an atlas to identify the world oceans an seas as well as finding ways to group living things as part of science. In history, we will be diving back in time to the 1800s to learn about HMS Challenger.

swimming for Year 3, Class 6b children will continue this half term, lesson will take place on Wednesday afternoon. Please ensure your child brings appropriate swimwear, a towel and a swimming hat each week. Every child is expected to be able to swim 25m by the end of primary school; therefore it is vital they attend every swimming lesson.

Homework:

The children are enjoying their online homework and are becoming familiar with the routines in place. Homework is set, for maths and spelling, every Wednesday and it is to be handed in on the following Wednesday.

There are opportunities provided throughout the week for children to use school equipment to complete their homework if they are unable to do so at home. Please encourage your child to complete their homework on time as it supports their learning in the classroom. Thank you.

Educational Visits and assemblies this half term:

Wednesday 24th April 2019 – Swimming lessons begin

